
AMHERST, MONT VERNON, and SOUHEGAN POLICY 

BK – BOARD MEMBERSHIPS 

It is the policy of the Board to be a dues-paying member of the New Hampshire School Boards Association.  The 
Board shall endeavor to participate as fully as reasonably feasible in the activities of the New Hampshire and 
National School Boards Associations.  The Board Chair shall communicate to those associations regarding the 
Board's concerns and official positions on matters of common interest and concern.  The Board will endeavor to 
be represented at meetings of the state association by a duly elected delegate who must be a member of the 
Board. 
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